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Chester Board of Fire Commissioners 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners for November 18, 2020 has been cancelled 
following consultation with the Chief.  
 
The increasing spread of the pandemic is a serious concern to 
everyone and cancelling the meeting is a cautionary measure. On 
behalf of the Commissioners, our appreciation to all the members 
of the Chester Hose Company for their continued service and 
responses.  
 
We will continue to keep in contact with the Chief and will advise 
Commissioners if any actions are warranted. Thank you all for 
your patience. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bettie Perreault, Chair 

 
 


